The Barc Radio Meeting was held Thursday May 13<sup>th</sup>. John opened the meeting at 7:05. There were 17 people present. The treasurer's report and secretary's report were approved. The race was held this Saturday. Over 365 people signed up. Dennis Clark gave a presentation on 1950's radio. It was very interesting and informative. Field Day will be held the last weekend of June. John wanted to know if we wanted to do a T-hunt in July. Adrian and the club said we need distribution of the codes at Silver Peak. Dennis and John said they will get the list. We also need to get a trailer and get rid of some of the scrap metal at Silver Peak. We have the weekend of August 3<sup>rd</sup> as the preliminary clean up date.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m.